
            Princeton Police Department 

                               Memorandum 

 

 

To:  Princeton City Council 

Date:  12-07-2020 

Regarding:  Donation for Shop with a cop (2020) 

 

On 12/07/20 the Princeton Police Department received a donation in the amount of $1000.00 

for our 7th Annual Shop with a Cop.  The generous donation is from the Princeton Walmart.  

The $1000.00 will assist in purchasing gifts for children who reside in our Princeton community.  

Shop with a cop this year will be modified to assist with Covid-19 guidelines.   

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Chief Todd Frederick 

Princeton Police Department 


